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FRENCH SECOND LANGUAGE PROGRAMS
FOR THE 2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR
“Everyone at Their Best”

L.earning French as a Second Language

ASD-W Presentations to Parents

At the Parent Information Meetings listed below, information will be provided on the following
French Second Language Programs available in Anglophone West School District:
« Grade 1 Entry French Immersion Program '

e Grade 3 Entry French Immersion Program

s Grade 6 Entry Late French Immersion Program

+ Intensive French Program

Schedule of Meetings: Locations:

> Wednesday, November 23, 2016 ..... Woodstock High School Theatre

» Monday, November 28, 2016 ........... Southern Victoria High School Theatre

» Wednesday, November 30, 2016 .....L.eo Hayes High School Library

» Thursday, December 1, 2016 ........... Fredericton High School Theatre
"\.\)#' Monday, December 5, 2016 ............. Oromocto High School Theatre

All meetings will beqin at 6:30 p.m. for parents of students in Anglophone West
School District who wish to learn more about the French Second Language Programs
that will be offered in the 2017-2018 school year. Parents who wish to enroll their
children in the Grade 1 Entry, Grade 3 Entry or Grade 6 Entry French Immersion Programs
will be required to complete the electronic registration form located on the ASD-W web site
(www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca). Deadline for registration is December 20, 2016.

For additional information, contact your local school
or the French Second Language Coordinator in your area:

Fredericton / Oromocto Education Centre: ............ Amanda Desveaux - (506) 453-8682
Woodstock Education Centre:.............ccovminieens Janice Gagnon - (506) 325-4567

or visit our web site

www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca
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Secret Santa is a popular annual holiday shopping tradition at
(SS. In mid-December, parents and grandparents will host a
holiday store where children can buy gifts {$1-82) for their
toved ones. This year, we are also fundraising for sound-
proofing equipment for our schoo! gym. To be a suceess, the
sale requires approximately 25006 items {new and vsed), and
we n@;&d y&ur help.

We ﬂeed donations of gently-used goeds, esp«:,ually' Neckties i

For more information, please eontact:

Lisa Tedd at 472-9975 or LTodd@unb.ca
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It is time to give you the date for our most popular UNB Varsity Reds hockey event of SPORTS
the year. ' o i

South Side Elementary Schooli Night
Friday, December 2" vs. St. Mary’s Huskies — 7:00pm at the Aitken Centre

The Varsity Reds lock forward to hosting your students and staff again this season.
This event is the highlight of the year for our student athleies. They very much
appreciate Elementary School Night, with all the excitement the kids bring to the
game.

Here's what you need to know:

1. Parents are now responsible to pick up their child's ticket, and purchase
their own through the Aitken Centre box office. Each student MUST have a
game ticket. Each school has been assigned a section by the box office.
When parents purchase their tickets, they will need to say which school
they are from.

2. Parents of students will receive half price admission($6) on tickets
purchased for this game, but only at the box office. Parents are
encouraged to pick up their tickets before 5:00pm on Thursday,
December 1%, at the box office. If parents wait until game night, they could
arrive and find out the game is sold out. We cannot make the half-price
ticket available on line, as it is only valid for South Side Elementary School
parents, and the computer has no way of differentiating them from other
customers.

3. The Aitken Centre box office is open 11:00am to 4:00pm Monday,
Wednesday and Friday, and 11:00am to 5:00pm Tuesday and Thursday.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at your convenience. School
section lists will be posted in the lobby and throughout the arena.

Nick Zildjan
Marketing and Events Manager, UNB Varsity Reds
nick.zildjan@unb.ca 458-7303 (o)




